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                                                                                                                                            4th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
 

East Midlands Academy Trust (EMAT) and Stimpson Avenue Academy 
 Torch Relay – Tuesday 10th June 2025 

 
On Tuesday 10th June, Stimpson Avenue Academy will be hosting a fun run for all pupils and 
staff to participate in on the playground. As part of our Olympic summer program, the Torch 
relay is a mass participation event and is being held across all EMAT schools. We will be 
joined by Team GB and canoeing paralympic Gold medallist Emma Wiggs MBE to cheer us 
on and inspire us. 
 
On the day, the children will need to bring in a pair of trainers/plimsoles and PE kit to 
change into for the run. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

C. Osborne 

 
Mr Osborne 
PE Teacher 
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